
 

  

 
Congratulations to everyone for another amazing half term at Lower Farm Academy.                          

 Lower Farm Weekly 

Value Awards 
 

Well done to those who have particularly stood out for displaying our school values this week. 

Beech Class       Birch Class                                   
Harlow Respect, Integrity and Resilience  Sam Junior  Care                                             
Nylah  Resilience, Collaboration, Achievement Lily-Rose  All school values                                                                                               

Cherry Class       Chestnut Class                                                        
All children in Cherry Class     All children in Chestnut Class                             

Elder Class       Elm Class                                                       
Ernest Care & Integrity      Sammy Achievement & Integrity                                                                               
Kenayah Achievement & Resilience   Peter  Achievement & Integrity                            

Hazel                                                                        
Brogan Achievement & Care                                                                          
Bailey Resilience, Care & Achievement 

Friday 16th June 2023  

  
 

 

                                           Attendance   
For week beginning 12th June:  
 
Beech Class:  96.4%  
Birch Class:    97.0%  
Cherry Class:  96.4% 
Chestnut Class: 95.3%  
Elder Class:  95.6%  
Elm Class:     96.9% 
Hazel Class   96.0% 
 
Congratulations to those classes that have reached an  attendance of 97% or above.   It would be great to 
see every class reach 97% next week.       

Dates for your Diary  
 

 
 

Friday 23rd June: Non-uniform day - donate a gift for the summer fayre (see attached poster) 
Saturday 1st July:  Sports Day / Summer Fayre 
         Sports Day 11:00 - 12:00  
          Summer Fayre 12:00 -  14:00 
Wednesday 5th July: School Induction Day 
Monday 24th July:  End of Year Disco 17:00 - 19:00 
Tuesday 25th July:  Non-school uniform. School finishes at 13:30 for summer holidays    

  

Summer Fayre 

 
 
 

To help with the summer fayre Friday 23rd June is a non-uniform day with a        
donation of a gift. So please 'bring a bottle' and 'bring a gift' to support the Friends of 
Lower Farm and the amazing resources for our   children (please see attached posters 



  

Year 1 Visit from Om Gurung MBE 
 

Year 1 were so excited this week to have a special visit from Om Gurung MBE. 
Om is a well-known member of the Nepalese and     Gurkha community and 
received his MBE and the Freedom of the Borough in recognition of his out-
standing charitable work. 
 
As part of our Geography lessons, we interviewed Om about Nepal. The     
children asked questions that allowed us to find out lots of interesting facts. 
We learnt about the climate, the landscape, religion, food, dress and the     
language. We were so grateful for him giving up his time and hope to see him 
again at some point. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      














